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٠|٠ ٠  Friends and Admirers of Ernst Berl -

Gentlemen:

Here are copies of two interesting photos 
sent me by Prof. Dr. Karl Schoenemann, head of the 
new Ernst Berl Institute of Chemical Technology at 
Darmstadt. I hope you’re as pleased as I am with 
the appearance of the life size bust of Professor 
Berl - as well as the bronze plaque., which was 

mounted in the Institute Library. Drop in to see 
it next time you’re in Darmstadt.

Sincerely,

Sid

March 29, 1957
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